
DISASTER
ASSISTANCE
FUNDING AVAILABLE

Has your property been damaged (i.e. 
basement � ooding) as a result of excessive 
wind or rainfall this summer?

The Town of Kindersley is working with 
Kindersley insurance providers to determine 
if the community quali� es for funding 
assistance through the Provincial Disaster 
Assistance Program (PDAP).
For information about PDAP, visit https//www.saskatchewan.ca/
residents/environment-public-health-and-safety/provincial-
disaster-assistance-program
If you have an uninsurable claim, there may 
be provincial � nancial assistance available.
Please contact your insurance provider 
or broker immediately if your property has 
sustained any weather-related damage so 
that this information may be passed on to 
the Town of Kindersley for the application.


